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As a former Texan who has personally experienced the dangers of weak gun laws 

and lax background checks, I know firsthand what happens when there isn’t enough 

oversight. Too many guns end up in the wrong hands because retailers aren’t held 

accountable. No one should have to live in fear due to preventable violence. 

 

Oregon has a chance to do better—to prioritize safety, enforce background checks, 

and ensure gun dealers follow the law. I urge lawmakers to pass this bill and make 

Oregon a leader in responsible gun policy, so communities don’t face the same risks 

we did in Texas. 


